
 

November 11, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
We would like to begin by giving recognition and appreciation to 
each Veteran and their families in honor of their commitment and sacrifices. “Our debt to the heroic 
men and valiant women in the service of our country can never be repaid. They have earned our 
undying gratitude.” Harry S. Truman.  
 
On Thursday, November 10 we finally reached the two-week benchmark of no additional positive cases 
of COVID. Recent allowances gave us the ability to offer group activities and communal dining which we 
recently began after we had a period of no new active resident cases of COVID. We continue to request 
families and friends to refrain from visiting if you are experiencing any cold of flu-like symptoms.  
 
Thanksgiving is a couple weeks away, if you plan on bringing your loved one out to gather with family 
and friends out side of the building we kindly request advanced notification so we can ensure each 
resident is prepared. The parade of lights is the following day and we intend to participate on that 
Friday; many residents were excited to be part of the Fourth of July parade and we hope to recreate this 
excitement for them.  
 
Paula Poirier will be hosting a Family Council Meeting on Tuesday, November 15 beginning at 6pm. 
Paula will be hosting the meeting via Zoom so you can participate from the comfort of your own home. 
The Meeting Id is 603 752 1820 and the Password is 8675309. We strongly encourage each family and 
friend of a resident to participate. Also, we have identified that phone messages are not routinely 
checked during the weekend and evenings, if you have left a message and not received a timely call-
back please call again knowing staff are busy caring for our residents. We appreciate your 
understanding.  
 

Have a nice weekend, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


